
Car of the Month
Brett Boehm’s 1974 Jeep J-10 Pickup

My Uncle Skip bought this truck new and modified it to his needs over the years.  I’m slowly modifying it to 
my needs.  It’s a jeep thing and you might not understand.

October 11, 2012 Meeting Minutes
Meeting:  Called to order at 7:00PM by President, Bob Duffin at Chico’s Pizza.

Thank You:  Thank you to Juanita for making arrangements for out meeting and the centerpieces.  Also, thank 
you to Bob Kent for the year end treasurer’s report.  Very comprehensive report.

Condolences:  Dale Fisher passed away this summer.  We received a thank you from his daughter for the 
flowers that were sent.  Dale was a long time member of the club.  His presence will be missed, but 
remembered.

Minutes:  Minutes amended to read 2012/13 Treasurer is Bob Kent, not Bob Munn.  Clay moved and Barb 2nd 

that minutes be approved as amended.  Passed.

Treasurer’s Report:  Checking balance $10,107.53.  Forty-six members have paid to date.

Web Master:  Paul said we have lots of “hits” on the web page from all over.  He has taken in some 
advertising.  One is for advertising Mustang parts, $150.00; three others for $60.00, $80.00 and $160.00.  If you 
see any ads on the pages that are not proper, please let Paul know ASAP.  We also have a Facebook page.  Web 
page:  moseslakeclassiccarclub.com

Old Business:  Thank you card received from the car group from Vancouver, BC after meeting with our car 
club at the Best Western Lakeside the first weekend in August.  We also received a thank you card from the 
MLBA for attending their Basin Barbecue Bash.


